
The Santa Clara County Historical and 

Genealogical Society presents:  
 

ORGANIZING 

YOUR GENEALOGY     

INFORMATION 

 

The Santa Clara County Historical and Genealogical 

Society is once again offering classes for individuals 

interested in genealogy.  
  

Getting Organized 

Wednesday, June 6, 2019, 1:00 – 4:30pm                  
Registration Closes: June 4, 2019 
 

Learn the basics of starting your genealogy research. What is documentation? 

This class will explain what a "source" is and how to document it. We will 

also explore the organization of your genealogy materials. View how 

seasoned genealogists organize their materials. We will also review some of 

the different genealogy reports to help you analyze your findings. Looking for 

a Genealogy Program for your computer? You will learn what to look for 

when choosing a computer program.   

 
LOCATION: Redwood Room Located on the 1st floor in the Santa Clara Central Park Library,  

2635 Homestead Road, Santa Clara.  

  
REGISTRATION: All classes are FREE, but you must pre-register.  

No WALK-INS WILL BE ACCEPTED.  
 

To learn more or to register for a class visit us at www.scchgs.org 

 

   sclibrary.org 

https://www.scchgs.org/

